
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

Attention Seniors: Senior Ball Permission Forms are due
by this Friday. Forms can be turned in Ms. Eubank's room
J204. The Senior Ball is January 20th. Mahalo!

Attention Juniors, This weekend, from Friday to Monday,
at the Queen Ka'ahumanu Center, you will have an
opportunity to get a free Prom Dress and Tuxedo wear.
Donations from all over the nation have come in for this
weekend. Everything you find for prom is yours to keep
for FREE! Check your email for more information or go to
the link on the flier to sign up for an appointment time.
This is on a first come, first serve basis, so sign up today! If
you have any questions, please see Kumu Eva as soon as
possible! Mahalo!

Aloha and attention any students interested in the
National Honor Society- paper applications are available
in Mr. 'Akahi's room ('Ike Loa X-25). All completed
applications are due by 2:00 pm on Tuesday January 16th.
No late applications will be accepted. Please let Mr. 'Akahi
know if you have any additional questions. Mahalo

Want to be a morning broadcast announcer or broadcast
technician or both? If you are interested in joining our
awesome team for the school year 2024-2025, please see
Mr. Shigaki at Hale Puke K-103 during morning recess or
lunch to receive an application. For the underclassmen
who are already in the morning broadcast, you will
automatically be enrolled in the next section next school
year. Mahalo!

The Japanese Cultural Center of Hawaii is sponsoring a
trip for 11th-12th graders from Lahaina to the Tohoku
area of Japan, north of Tokyo. You will have the chance to
see how their community recovered from the Great East

Japan Earthquake and Tsunami. Click their link for the
application. The trip is from March 17-24, during spring
break. Deadline for applications is January 26, 2024.

COUNSELORS CORNER:

Class of 2024 seniors, there are virtual FAFSA workshops
on Wednesdays from 6pm to 7:30pm starting from
January 17th. Please check the attached fliers at today’s
daily bulletin or our school website. Mahalo!

On January 29, 2024 7:00pm, the Maui Consortium of
college counselors will host a NCAA Eligibility 101 virtual
workshop with UH Manoa Assistant Athletic Director
Wilverto Taverez via Zoom. Please see the attached flier
on today’s daily bulletin.

CLUB CHATTER:

Japanese Club: Our next club meeting will be on Friday in
K-102 at lunch. We will have permission forms for our
Silent Auction on Jan. 27, the Honolulu Festival and more
information about the JCCH's trip to Japan. See you all
there! Arigatou gozaimasu!

Anime club: We will be having our first anime night of
2024 this Friday at the music building so please attend our
general meeting this Thursday at K-103 during lunch. See
you there!

Breakfast: Country Gravy Pizza, Fresh Fruit, Strawberry Kiwi Juice. Lunch: Korean Chicken, Rice,
Steamed Carrots, Roll, Edamame, Diced Pears, Pineapple Chunks. Cafeteria monitors, please report to
the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are:

mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us
https://form.jotform.com/233337299078063
https://form.jotform.com/233337299078063

